
 
 

 

 

 

November is here and we are ready for it!  

ACC Adult Home Care continues to work extremely hard in keeping our Covid-19 protocols and precautions as up to date 

as possible. We can proudly say that, thankfully, we haven’t had any positive cases 

within our clients and staff members. Here’s an update on what we’ve added and 

continue to do.  

What we’ve recently added: 

1. During the cold and flu season, extra covid-19 precautions are now mandatory 

while caring for clients in facilities. Face shields are to be worn along with the 

standard face masks while in close contact care with the client. Face shields 

were provided to all caregivers.  

What we continue to do: 

2. We are still requiring all our field staff to take their temperature before each 

shift and must report if temperature is over 100.4 for quick management.  

3. They must wash their hands prior to arrival to shift, before leaving the shift, 

before food prep or serving and after close contact with client.  

4. Appropriate and safe distance from visitors, other staff members and/or family 

members. And wear mask when in close distance.  

5. Gloves need to be worn when entering client’s home, when providing hands-on 

care and when documenting in clients chart.  

6. Maintaining clean and disinfected surfaces in the home before and after every 

shift.  

7. Change into clean uniforms between clients’ homes.  

Let’s make the rest of this year as awesome as we possibly can!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Melva Sherwood… closely 

worked with me and her 

staff to ensure Dawn’s 

needs were met. I 

recommend the services of 

ACC Adult Home Care, 

which gave me peace of 

mind that Dawn’s needs 

were constantly met, up to 

her passing away.””  

~ Smitty 

November 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From our family to yours 

Happy Thanksgiving 
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